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JUNIOR STRING ENSEMBLE
Every Wednesday morning, a happy bunch of string players come together to play
music.

The ensemble is made up of students from Years 2-6, with most playing violin, and a couple on
the cello. The group were very excited to perform at the Mother’s Day event last week which was
unfortunately cancelled, however they are always practicing very well and look forward to their
next performance opportunity soon. The group is directed by Mr Ehab Ibrahim, and assisted by
other professional violinist Miss Bronwyn and Mrs Hobbins on cello.

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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